

TO: MNAs

Date: 19/03/2024

Subject: Weight division method

Dear President,

Warm greetings from European Taekwondo Union.

Regarding the upcoming European Cadet Championships 2024, please be informed that the Council has decided to use the **weight** division method.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the office.

Yours,

Antonio Barbarino

Secretary-General

European Taekwondo Union Hofestatt 13 D 57439 Attendorn Germany

Contact:

info@europetaekwondo.org

Visit us at:





@europeantaekwondounion

